
 

 ADDISON NEWSLETTER                                                                           

                          December, 2017 

Hello Residents 
 
Another year is quickly coming to an end.  It  
certainly was a year that was filled with our share  
of tragedies including three major hurricanes that  
left families in Houston, Florida and the Caribbean  
in despair.  We also saw the horrific acts of terror  
with the mass shootings that occurred in Las Vegas 
and Sutherland Spring Texas.   
 
As we read about the lives that were lost and the  
extraordinary level of destruction, we also read  
about the resilience and fight of the human spirit.   
So many people came to the aid of complete  
strangers to help them heal and to try to get their  
life back to some level of normalcy. 
 
The month of December is certainly synonymous  
with celebrations, gifts, gatherings and spending  
 

time with family and friends.  I am happy to inform 
you that with the partnership of many, we are able  

to offer holiday meals to all of our major  
developments. 

 
I ask that you take the opportunity to come to  
the holiday dinner in your development to not  
only enjoy a delicious meal, but more importantly  
to spend time with your friends and neighbors and  
maybe even make some new friends.  Let’s make  
December synonymous with acts of kindness. 

 
Below is the schedule of the holiday meals that  
are happening.  I will certainly go to my share  
of them and hope to see you there. 

 
Happy Holidays to you and your loved ones. 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!! 
                           By:  Alex Corrales                             

             Executive Director 

 Date Start Site 

12/4/17 3:00 Belmont St 

12/5/17 12:00 Curran 

12/5/17 3:00 Addison 

12/6/17 12:00 Greenwood 

12/7/17 1:00 Booth 

12/7/17 5:00 Murray/Wellington 

12/8/17 1:00 425 Pleasant 

12/11/17 3:30 275 Pleasant 

12/12/17 1:00 Lafayette 

12/13/17 12:00 LPT 

12/13/17 3:00 1050 Main St 

12/14/17 6:00 180 Constitution 


